
From:
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net 

chad@stickyfingers.comchad@stickyfingers.com
CC: sarah.stewart@stickyfingers.comsarah.stewart@stickyfingers.com

Date: 6/25/2007 9:21:12 AM
Subject:

Marcia,

This is nice work. I think the data you added really enhances the 
proposals.

Please let me know if there is anything else you'd like me to do.

Sean

-----Original Message-----
From: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net [mailto:Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2007 6:58 PM
To: chad@stickyfingers.com; Sean McLernon
Cc: sarah.stewart@stickyfingers.com
Subject: procurement report

Chad and Sean,
Attached is my version of the procurement report. I have tried to add 
statistics and data where available. I haven't been able to expand the 
cost
savings. Chad, I will ask for your opinion at tomorrow's meeting. I 
have
not quite finished all of the report yet, as I still need to add just a 
few
points about the State Engineer's Office. I will work on that tonight. 
I
just wanted you to be able to get a preview of the report and let me 
know
what you think.

Marcia
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